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We are very pleased to announce Keerti Rao as the first FEI-Ted Bauer 
Undergraduate Business Scholar (“FEI-TBUBS”) recipient.  The C.T. 
Bauer Foundation has awarded the FEI Houston Chapter with the 
distinct honor of administering a dedicated annual scholarship to a 
University of Houston (Central) student with a two (2) year tuition 
award in the amount of $28, 000.  Keerti Rao personifies the attributes 
of academic excellence, studiousness along with a high desire for 
personal achievement.  

Born in a small village on the outskirts of New Delhi, Keerti, as a 
toddler, along with her family, moved to the United States in 2002.  
Wasting no time at all, Keerti’s mother pursued two master’s degrees in 
education.  Obviously inheriting her mother’s ambition, Keerti, has 
already set her sights on pursuing her MBA upon graduating after 
gaining some experience in finance or commercial banking.     

Aside from finding time between her schoolwork, maintaining her 
position on the Dean’s List, serving on the Bauer Honors Student 
Advisory Board and volunteering, has recently been accepted into the Ted Bauer Leadership Development 
Program. 

Keerti graduates in May 2022 and we look forward to having the FEI Houston Chapter members welcome her to 
various Chapter meetings and functions.  Our first ever FEI Ted Bauer Undergraduate Business Scholar not only 
has wonderful aspirations, she has a sparkling personality and a great passion for the Finance and Accounting 
profession.  We could not ask for a better FEI and University of Houston representative! 

 

 

 


